
March 24, 2015 

State of Idaho 
Department of Water Resources 
PO Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83 720-0098 

Re: Water Right Delivery Calls Filed by the Big Wood & Little Wood Water Users 
Association 

Dear Department of Water Resources, 

Upon receipt of your letter of March 20, 2015, we are contesting the following: 

The Big Wood River delivery call Docket #CM-DC-2015-001 

The Little Wood River delivery call Docket #CM-DC-2015-002 

I 

Please let it be recorded that Paul & Tana Dean, owners of 40 Freedom Loop, Bellevue, 
ID 83313 and Water Right #37-7708 that this our written notice stating our intent to 
participate in CM-DC-2015-001 and CM-DC-2015-002. 

Sincerely, 

TanaDean 


